
 

Florida Southeast Connection, LLC 
 
700 Universe Blvd, Juno Beach, FL 33418 

 
 
 
May 20, 2016 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
 Re:  Florida Southeast Connection, LLC 
  Docket No. CP14-554-000 
  Implementation Plan Supplemental Filing  
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
On February 2, 2016, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“Commission”) issued an 
order granting a certificate of public convenience and necessity (“Certificate”) to Florida 
Southeast Connection, LLC (“FSC”) to construct and operate the proposed Florida Southeast 
Connection Project (“Project”), Florida Southeast Connection, LLC, et al., 154 FERC ¶ 61,080 
(2016). Subsequently, FSC accepted the Certificate and later, pursuant to Certificate 
Environmental Condition No. 6, filed its Implementation Plan on March 4, 2016.  
 
FSC hereby submits supplemental information to its Initial Implementation Plan.  Specifically, 
pursuant to Condition No. 4, FSC is filing revised construction alignment sheets that incorporate 
minor pipeline realignments and workspace adjustments as a result of on-going discussions 
with landowners and agencies or that are the result of various engineering changes that differ 
from those authorized by the Certificate Order.  A table is included herein that identifies each 
change, whether the change was initiated by a landowner or agency, landowner approval and 
various other information.  All of the changes are within the existing surveyed corridor.  None of 
the changes affect any new landowners or sensitive resources.  Accordingly, FSC is not 
requesting specific approval under Condition No. 5 for any of these changes.   
 
If you have any questions about this filing, please contact the undersigned at 561-691-2209. 
 

Sincerely, 
         

Jena S. Mier 
Project Manager 

 
Enclosures 
 
Cc:  John Peconom, FERC 
  


